From: Eric

To: Arrington Kristi

Subject: Gun Testimony for SB 764, 797 and 868
Date: Monday, April 17, 2017 1:13:24 PM
4/17/2017

To whom it may concern,

Regarding SB 764, 797 and 868, it is virtually impossible to state my personal objections
against these proposed bills as the list is too long. I’ll simply state that | am COMPLETELY
OPPOSED to them in their entirety! | was born in Ashland Oregon in 1957 and am completely
amazed that these horrifying proposals could even be in any way at all suggested

by anyone. | urge all human beings to use every legal means so that these DO NOT

become law!

Sincerely,

Eric Simpson

2741 Takelma Way
Ashland, OR 97520
541-973-5497
Simpsonej3@gmail.com
Ericsimpsonlandscaping.com
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